
 

12th July 2021 

 

Dear Members,  

 

Please see the attached correspondence from the Ministry of Health lifting the 

restrictions on the provision of non-emergency dental services until further 

notice. 

Please be guided accordingly and follow all protocols to ensure your safe 

return to work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

-------------------------------------- 

Dr. Ingrid Seeberan 

Secretary  
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